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December 14, 2022 

 

Raj Raman 

City of Markham 

 

Dear Raj, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the City of Markham has been awarded WCCD Platinum Certification 
based on the recommendation of the ISO 37120 verifiers who reviewed your submission, which will be 
registered in the WCCD Global Cities Registry™ for ISO 37120 for 2022. 

 
 

WCCD Certification Level Achieved: Platinum 
 

 
 
We look forward to the City of Markham’s continued reporting for subsequent years, which will allow for 
exciting trend analysis, bolstered by our new reporting portal and data visualization tools. 
 

It is only through the commitment and leadership of cities like the City of Markham that we can continue 
building a global network of sustainable, smart, and prosperous cities. Please extend our warmest 
congratulations to your exceptional team. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Patricia McCarney 
President and CEO 
World Council on City Data 

http://www.dataforcities.org/

